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Dear dr Balogh,

Dear colleagues,

With great sadness we received the news that our colleague dr Maria Kiss recently has passed
away. Please, accept our condolences for this loss.

We had the opportunity of knowing and collaborating with Maria Kiss from 1970-ties to next
few decades as she played active role in maintaining connections between Hungarian and
Serbian ethnologists and folklorists, and especially between our two Institutes. Her work on
South Slavic customs in Danube region is significant for Serbian ethnology as well.

She will be remembered not only as a good professional, but as a very nice person by her
colleagues and friends in Institute of Ethnography SASA, Belgrade.

In the name of all the colleagues of the Institute of Ethnography SASA
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Dr Dragana Radojicic, Director




